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The Village of Grantsburg Public Safety Committee met on Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. at the 
Village Office, 316 Brad Street S, Grantsburg, WI 54840.  
 

Present:   Village President/Chairman, Mike Longhenry 
   Village Trustee, Greg Peer 
   Village Trustee, Joe Sturdevant 
 
Others:   Village Trustee Russell Stone 

Police Chief Dan Wald 
Shell Lake Police Chief Dave Wilson 
Turtle Lake Police Chief Alan Gabe 

 

Village President/Chairman Longhenry called the Public Safety Committee meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.   

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Three applications were received for the open position of full-time Police Officer.  One of the applicants 
pulled his application prior to being interviewed.  The remaining two candidates will be interviewed.  
Interviews will be conducted by Officers Wilson and Gabe with the remaining members asking additional 
questions, if desired. 

Motion by Trustee Peer, second by Trustee Sturdevant to go into closed session to conduct 
interviews for the open position of full-time Police Officer pursuant to Wis. Stats. 19.85 (c).  Motion 
carried.   

Motion by Trustee Peer, second by Trustee Sturdevant to reconvene into open session pursuant to 
Wis. Stats. 19.85 (2).  Motion carried. 

Discussion/Action:  Recommendation to Village Board on hiring full-time Police Officer.  Motion 
by Trustee Peer, second by Trustee Sturdevant to recommend the Village Board offer the open 
position for full-time Police Officer to Officer Bridget Getts.  Motion carried. 

Discussion/Action:  Adjourn.  Motion by Trustee Sturdevant, second by Trustee Peer to adjourn 
the meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

Sheila Meyer 
Clerk/Treasurer  


